June 15, 2010
Prof. Janet Atkins
Dean
Department of Science
London University
London, WC3H 0XG
Dear Prof. Atkins,
I would like to express our fervent gratitude to you for obliging to be our speaker during the 2010 National Science and Technology Conference held last June 13.
Your discussion on the “Future of Science and Technology under Globalization” was very informative and inspiring.  The topic received the most positive reactions and many participants requested for similar discussions with you as speaker in their local conferences.  Participants and organizers alike learned a lot from the expertise and experience in the field that you shared with us.
We greatly appreciate your effort to accommodate our conference in your busy schedule.  We can truly say that your presence was one factor in making our conference succeed.
We look forward to having you again us our speaker in future activities!  We wish you more success in your career.
Warm regards,
Mr. Andrew Beer
Organizing Head,
National Science and Technology Conference

